
 

April 2, 2025 
 
 
Subject:  Notification on Tariff Impacts and Mitigation 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The U.S. Government has imposed tariffs on certain goods manufactured outside the USA. The 
Gill Corporation (TGC) may temporarily pause imports to assess the impact of these tariffs and 
to confer with customers on tariff mitigation strategies. 
 
For U.S. deliveries, price adjustments need to be made to address the new tariff costs. For non-
U.S. deliveries, in addition to price adjustments, TGC is collaborating with freight partners to 
minimize disruptions, delays and/or any additional costs, though these impacts may occur 
despite these efforts. If shipments must route through the U.S., TGC will notify you of any 
additional costs and/or schedule delays.  Since any tariff-related delay will be outside of TGC’s 
control, it will constitute a force majeure event. 
 
We look forward to working with you to manage these changes effectively. Please contact your 
Regional Sales Manager or Customer Service Representative listed below with any questions. 
 
 

 
 
Regards, 
Chris 
 
Chris Larsen 
Corporate Vice President 
Contracts, Customer Services, Marketing, Program Management, Sales 
The Gill Corporation 
 
 
 


